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7 February 2018 

 
Dear Parents 

 

On Tuesday 6th March we will be visiting the Royal Armouries in Leeds to enable the children to 

experience life in Stuart England. We will be exploring, through workshops, the English Civil 

War, weaponary and the death of a king. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £12 and includes transport and workshops. Friends of school have 

kindly donated £60 towards the cost of the transport, which is very much appreciated. Please 

provide your voluntary donation of £12.00 by Friday 23rd February via Parentpay. By paying on 

Parentpay you are consenting to your child taking part in the trip. 

 

We shall leave school at approximately 9.05am and will return to school by 3.30pm. Children will 

require a snack, drink and packed lunch which should be packed in a rucksack as this is easier 

for them to carry. Children should wear school uniform as it is easier to recognise our pupils in 

this large museum if they are wearing a school jumper.  

 

If you would like to order your child a school packed lunch with a choice of sandwich filling - 

ham, cheese or tuna please indicate in the notes section, a school packed lunch costs £2.10 and 

you can pay using your normal method. No orders for sandwiches can be taken after 23rd 

February.  

 

Children may bring up to £5 pocket money to spend in the museum shop. If your child requires 

any travel medication please ensure it is placed in an envelope, clearly labelled and given to me 

on the morning of the trip. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Michaela A. Mounfield Year 5/6 classteacher. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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